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Please go along and see 

our tree at the  

Christmas Tree Festival 

St Petroc's Church, 

Priory Rd, Bodmin PL31 

2DT, UK 

04 Dec, 10:30 – 26 Dec, 

16:30 
 

 

  

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  

Newsletter 

No. 5 

Dec 2019 

Year 5 and 6 performing to 

a packed audience at St 

Petroc’s Church. 

Year 3 and 4’s production 

of ‘Who?’ 

 

Reminder 

Year 1 and 2 

Production 

 

will take place on 

 

Wednesday 11 

December at 2.00 

p.m. and 6.00 p.m. 

 

look out for their 

photos in our next 

newsletter 
 

Nursery and 

Reception Classes 

‘Our First Nativity’ 

 

Our pupils showcasing their amazing 

performances 

 

Reminder all members of our 
school and parish 

community are invited to 
attend our coffee morning. 

 
Monday 9 December 
9.00 a.m.-10.30 a.m. 

 
Come and join us for a hot 
drink and a mince pie or a 
slice of cake followed by a 

liturgy at 10.15,  
led by Year 5. 

    

  

 
Year 6 have produced 

handmade Christmas 

decorations in aid of 

CAFOD. 

If you would like to 

purchase a decoration 

we will be selling them 

in the playground after 

school on Tuesday 10 

and Wednesday 11 

December 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


On Red Wednesday (27 November) we 

came out in support of persecuted 

Christians all around the world.  Year 6 

led our activities encouraging everyone 

to wear badges and stickers to mark the 

day. 

Headteachers special mention to: 

All pupils for their amazing effort with their performances. 

 

 

Fairtrade 

Our recent Fairtrade Gingerbread Sale raised 

£34.50 

All proceeds will support Fairtrade Farmers and 
Workers around the world. 

 
Thank you to everyone for supporting us. 

 

Please ensure pupils come to school dressed in 

appropriate school uniform and a suitable coat. 

If your child wears earrings, please ensure they 

only wear small studs; large earrings or hoops 

are not acceptable in a school environment. 

Week commencing Monday 

9 December will be the last 

week for clubs running this 

term 

School Lay-By 

To ensure the safety of our 

pupils leaving school at the 

end of the day ,please do not 

park in the lay-by. 

>Community Coffee Morning-9 December @ 9.00am 

>FOS Tea Party-9 December @ 3.15pm 

>KS1 Christmas Play-11 December @ 2 and 6 pm 

>Reception Parents in Christmas Activities-12 December @ 2pm 

>Christmas Jumper Day-13 December 

>Christmas Dinner Day– 18 December 

>Last Day of term for Christmas Break 20 December @ 3.15 pm 

(Wraparound Care as normal)   

>Spring Term Starts-7 January 2020 

  

Parentpay 

Thank you for your support with the implementation of 

Parentpay.  Please could we remind parents if you are 

booking wraparound care to send a message to school via 

Parentpay to confirm the slot.  Many Thanks 


